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Good evening, 

I am forwarding to you a letter written by my neighbor Mr. Dilip 

Thapa. Upon reviewing the meeting materials, we became aware 

that the letter that was sent in October was not successfully 

received. Mr. Thapa asked that I forward the letter on his 

behalf. 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am the owner and resident of 38 Woodside Lane. I am writing to 

object to the new house that is being proposed to be built on 39 

Woodside Lane that is being portrayed as an “addition” but is 

more than doubling teh size of teh current house. I object for 

the following reasons: 

 

1. It is too large for the neighbors. 

2. Developers only selected big houses for their comparisons and 

it does not seem that the developer is providing accurate data 

as comparison of all of the surrounding houses. 

3. The proposed house will tower over all of the neighbors. 

4. Developers are taking needed green space. 

 

Thank you, 

Dilip Thapa 

 


